
The Faculty of Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences 
invites you to afternoon tea, to find out more about PhD 
opportunities commencing in autumn 2019. 
At this event you will hear about why you should consider 
doing a PhD, key research strengths within the Faculty, 
career prospects, funding available and important deadlines. 
You will also have the opportunity to chat informally with 
staff and current PhD students.
Thursday 29 November 2018, 3.00pm-4.30pm
South Dining Hall, Queen’s University Belfast

RSVP essential
Please register your attendance by Thursday 15 November 2018.

Pursue a PhD at Queen’s


